
Language Arts: 

This week our class will 

discuss who the Pilgrims 
and  the Native Americans 

are.  As we learn about 
them, we will discuss The 

First Thanksgiving and 

talk about different family 
traditions.  We will learn 

songs about Thanksgiving 
and celebrate our own 

families traditions.  We are 

so Thankful! 

Concept: 

The class will work on 
sorting feathers by color 

and size!  We will also work 

on a seriation activity with 
teepees and turkeys.  There 

will also be number 
concept and recognition 

games that will include 

turkey feathers. We 

will compare and 

contrast Pilgrims and 

Native Americans! 

Motor: 

We will have an 

active week as we 

practice our aim with a 
tossing game and 

enjoy activities we’ve 
already learned with 

an obstacle course.  

We will also have 
outdoor free play if the 

weather stays nice. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

• Our School 

will be closed 

on Thursday, 

November 26th 

and Friday, 

November 27th 

in observance 

of the 

Thanksgiving 

holiday. 

 

• From all of the 

Bobbie 

Noonan’s 

Staff…. Have A       

TURKEYRIFIC  

Thanksgiving! 

• Pow wows will be 

on Tuesday, 

November 24th and 

Wednesday, 

November 25th.  
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• Introductions:  

• Proverb 1: Do unto others as 
you would have them do unto 
you. 

• Fable: Number 3 

• Numbers: 7 & 8 

• Manners 5– Talk with an empty 
mouth 6– Eat with a spoon and 
fork. 

• Vocabulary: 

Tom Tom– Native American drum. 

Pow Wow– Native American 
celebration to share traditions. 

Wigwam– One type of Native 
American home. 

Star Students: Amaya 
Brown 

Craft and writing: 

“Gobble, gobble” says the 

turkey.  Our class will be 
busy at work as we create a 

very colorful turkey craft.  
We will also continue to 

focus on tracing numbers 

and working on our curve 
cutting during the week. 

Have a Happy and 
Safe Holiday!!!! 

 
Mrs. Sam 


